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Technology and Trades in Grand Erie Get a Big Boost Thanks to 
Stelco Inc. Donation 
 
Brantford Ont. – The welding programs at four Grand Erie secondary schools are receiving 
equipment upgrades thanks to a significant donation from Stelco Inc. through the CWB 
Welding Foundation, announced yesterday as part of a cheque presentation.  
 
“Stelco’s investment through the CWB Welding Foundation will provide Grand Erie 
students with new welding equipment and supplies, improving their experiential learning 
and overall education,” said Brenda Blancher, Director of Education for Grand Erie 
District School Board. “We’re grateful to Stelco for investing in the industry’s future 
leaders, and for helping Grand Erie achieve success for every student.” 
 
Brantford Collegiate Institute and Vocational School, Cayuga Secondary School, Pauline 
Johnson Collegiate and Vocational School, and Waterford District High School, along 
with Assumption College School, will all benefit from the $182,000 donation. 
 
"Stelco is proud to be improving educational outcomes for the next generation of skilled 
trades people in the welding industry. Through this contribution, more students will have 
access to improved equipment and have greater opportunity to explore the potential of a 
future career in the skilled trades," said Jack DiCosimo, Vice President, Operations, Stelco. 
 
Technology is a pillar in Grand Erie’s current Multi-Year Plan, striving to provide up-to-
date technology infrastructure that meets the needs of a quickly evolving world. 
Partnerships such as this go far in reaching those goals, and provide the next generation of 
skilled trades workers with the hands-on knowledge and experience necessary for success. 
 
Stelco will also be the national steel sponsor for all of the CWB Welding Foundation’s 
Mind over Metal camps across Canada for at-risk youth ages 12-15. The CWB Welding 
Foundation is anticipating 100 camps this year across Canada. 
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